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Dear Dr. Mantik:Thank you for your February 10, 1997 e-mail message.The Review Board has taken -- and is 

taking -- many steps to document and clarify the status of autopsy records.  All of our efforts and records will 

eventually be made available to the public.  The only people who have been deposed on this issue are Doctors 

Humes, Boswell, and Finck, as well as John Stringer and Robert Groden.  We have interviewed others and will 

likely take additional depositions.I hope this answers your questions.Sincerely,Eileen A. SullivanAssistant Press 

and Public Affairs Officer
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